
Capitol Volkssport Club

Membership Meeting Minutes March 9, 2023

Olympia-Lacey Church of God Family Center

1.  President Karen Younkins opened the meeting with thanks first to Sheila Morrison
who provided snacks this evening.  Pat Harmon volunteered to bring snacks to 
the April meeting.  Twenty-six members were present.

2. President Karen announced that we have a new member since the February 
meeting, Terry Jackson.

3. President Karen gave congratulations to the following award winners:  Mike 
Extine – 6,000K; Rosemary Hirsch – 1,900 and 2,000 events, 18,000K, 19,000K; 
Carol Mukasa – 2,200 Events, 19,000K; Sue-Lon Webert – 7,500K, 8,000K, 800 & 
850 Events; Sandi Severtsen – 14,000K

4. The February meeting minutes were corrected as follows:  The motion to sponsor 
Wild & Woodsy 2024 was passed and there will be no SeaBreeze special event 
held in 2024.  The committee is planning a club member only beach trip for 
2024.  The minutes were approved as corrected.

5. The Treasurer’s report was approved as sent by e-mail to the membership.

6. Karen and Jim Younkins presented a narrated slide show from pictures 
contributed by those attending the San Antonio Olympiad convention in February.
Thank you !

7. Cindy Extine reported on the upcoming special event Westside Trails Walk on 
March 25. Registration is from 9:00-12:00 at Westwood Baptist Church. Books to 
be stamped at beginning. Since a youth baseball group will be using the facility 
at the same time, we are splitting the cost of the mandatory custodian fee.  The 
bathroom will be open from 8:30-12:30.

8. The CVC picnic August 10 at Millersylvania State Park now has Julie and Ian Heath
leading the 10K guided walk and Perki & Peter Sweet leading the 5K walk. 

9. In recognition of National Walking Week first week of April we have the Monday 
walk at 2:00 pm leaving from Bayview Thriftway Deli and the Thursday walk at 
10:00 am leaving from Cedar Village IGA in Winlock.

10.Liz Morrison led a discussion on the club beach excursion 2024 in the very early 
planning stages.

11.The deadline for the April/May newsletter is March 25.

12.Being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

Submitted by Ginny Miller, CVC Secretary


